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SUMMARY / HISTORY

The Parks and Recreation Board was tasked by the Woodcreek City Council to review and provide
an opinion on this topic. A workshop was held on May 23, 2024, during a Regular Parks and
Recreation Board Meeting, during which this topic was addressed.

Several points were discussed about both options, including water and sewer service connections,
placement of either option, cost of a secondary option for a permanent ADA single stall restroom,
and the recognition that with either option, there will need to be a need for a cleaning and
maintenance plan for the restroom.

A singular point about portable restrooms: Discussion of the installation of a constructed screen for
the existing portable restroom that would shield it from the street view and leave it open to view on
the park side.

A singular point about a permanent restroom: Discussion and agreement that, if this option was
chosen, that an engineer be tasked with the entire project of a permanent bathroom, as the Parks
Board does not feel educated enough to line out all of the requirements of this type of instailation.

RECOMMENDATION:

The Panel recommends that Council Member Hambrick takes the points from their discussion on a
formal bathroom versus a portable restroom to Council and explains our take on both options.
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